
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Year 4 Learning Letter 
Friday 18th November 2022 

Edition No.5 

This week’s 

homework: 

Comprehension based 

upon  

‘A poem to be spoken 

silently’ by Pie 

Corbett 

Remember to do your 

Spellzone Y4 homework 

and practise your times 

tables on Rock Stars. 

 

What’s coming up over 

the next few weeks? 

English –poetry anthology 

Maths – multiplication 

Science – teeth 

Xmas song rehearsals 

PSHE – Celebrating 

difference 

Art/DT – Christmas wreaths 

French – colours & numbers 

RE – Christian symbolism and 

Christmas 

 

 

 We wish you a merry…we know, not just yet! But…  

Part of our DT is to make a Christmas wreath. In preparation, we would like 

the children to bring in some items to decorate their wreath: 

 Small decorations e.g baubles, bells etc. 

 Tinsel/sparkly bits, ribbon, pine cones. 

 Battery operated lights (optional). 

 

Our next visit from SWT will be on Tuesday 29th 

November. 

Coats to be in school (Waterproof if possible) and 

wellies or sensible footwear e.g. walking boots. 

In the last two weeks we have been: 

 Exploring the outdoors and identifying insects 

and habitats as part of the Surrey Wildlife 

Trust project. 

 Using our senses outdoors to help develop our 

ideas for winter poetry. 

 Discovering different poetry genres such as 

Haiku and acrostics. 

 Division and multiplication based around the 

6,7 and 9 times tables. 

 Using our knowledge of part-whole models, 

bar models arrays and diagrams to expand our 

mastery of maths. 

 Understanding how village life for Anglo 

Saxons was so very different to our lives 

today. 

 


